
Letter from Eric Arroyo, Executive Director of APRED to Robles

Association of Puerto Rican Executive Directors (APRED) letter to Assemblyman Victor Robles, applauding his effort to increase the 
number of Hispanics employed in state government, New York, 1982. APRED focused on increasing Puerto Rican and Hispanic 
employment in New York City government.
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